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Good Morning Ladies and gentlemen and students
As always I am delighted to be here at Port School today with my wife 
Patricia representing the City of Cockburn and importantly to hear about 
another exciting project that has come to fruition.
I acknowledge the Wadjuk people of the Nyungar Nation the traditional 
custodians of the land on which we are gathered and pay respect to their 
Elders, past, present and emerging and extend that respect to 
Indigenous Australians who are with us today.
I acknowledge:
 Senator Matt O’Sullivan;
 Mr Josh Wilson MP, Federal Member for Fremantle;
 Barry Finch, Principal;
 Mike Gilbert, Deputy Principal;
 Special Guests;
 Other members of staff, students & invited guests.
The Association of Independent Schools of Western Australia Capital 
Grants Program has provided the kitchen and dining room extensions 
that we see before us.  In what is always a very competitive process to 
acquire funds its pleasing to see a positive outcome for Port School.
As we know, teachers, students and the community benefit in different 
ways from the provision of the necessary built infrastructure, equipment 
and training that equips student with the necessary skills, knowledge 
and practical know how to progress their job readiness.
I acknowledge the hospitality students for the preparation and 
presentation of the light refreshments which are always welcomed by 
guests to the Port School and to wish them well as they transition to jobs 
out in the community.  
Bravo to the Port School on another amazing achievements that will 
continue to benefit students for many years to come.
Thank you.
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